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Message from the Chairman 
 

It’s now been 20 years that the Chaleur Regional Hospital Foundation has been accomplishing its mission for 
the health of the community. Over the years, it has built its credibility and won over the confidence of those 
who are essential in attaining its mission: its donors and partners.  This long history of engagement and 
generosity has enabled the Foundation to support the Chaleur Regional Hospital in the realization of 
numerous vital projects. Thanks to you, over 20 years, more than 8 million dollars have been invested in the 
support of improvements to health care close to home.   
 
This year, it’s a total of $675,616 that has been given to the Chaleur Regional Hospital to help accomplish 
projects related to over 25 different sectors grouped in the following manner: 
 

63.4% for the fight against cancer: $428,254  
33.0% for patient care: $222,946  
2.3% for rehabilitation services: $15,866 
1.3% for personnel: $8,550  

 
In the list of main projects financed by the Foundation, we have to mention the acquisition of a new Digital 
mammography machine which is the result of a three year partnership with CKLE 92,9 FM and the Chaleur 
and Acadian Peninsula communities. 
 
Many other partners participated in the success of the last year by means of activities, here are a few: Jean-
Coutu (WALK OF LIFE), the Caisses populaire of the Chaleur region (NORTHERN STAR), Tim Hortons 
(SMILE COOKIES), Port of Belledune (CHARITY GOLF CLASSIC), Bathurst Rotary Club 
(THANKSGIVING) and RBC (WINTER GALA).  Thanks to the organizers, volunteers and sponsors who 
make theses activities possible. Their success shows without a doubt the support of the community towards 
our cause.  
 
Numerous exceptional donors also support our Foundation such as Xstrata, UCT and Bathurst Public Trust 
and we would like to emphasize their long time partnership. Thank you for your commitment and your 
devotion over the years. 
 
In closing, I would like to thank the Board members and all of the people that participate in the improvement 
of health care in North eastern Nouveau-Brunswick. 
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 HHeeaalltthh,,  tthhee  mmoosstt  pprreecciioouuss  ggiifftt!!  


